
                                             December 8, 2023 
Dear Friends of Keyport GardenWalk, 
 
The Keyport Garden Club is pleased to offer you an opportunity to sponsor the 2024 
Keyport GardenWalk. Many have generously donated in the past and we appreciate 
the continued support. We are hoping to reach new donors and have expanded our 
list of sponsors. The 2024 Keyport GardenWalk will take place on June 1st and 2nd 
and will continue to be a free event for the public.  
 
GardenWalk was established in 2012, and has received recognition as The Reader's 
Choice for The Best Outdoor Amusement by the Asbury Park Press. The 2023 event 
included more than thirty gardens and had thousands of participants. This year we 
are considering a trolley and encouraging more bicycle participation. 
 
The popularity of this event will definitely increase awareness of your organization 
but requires a great deal of planning, volunteerism, and funding.  We have updated 
our donation model and are providing greater opportunities for donors to be 
recognized as can be seen on the sponsor form included.  Monetary gifts will be 
accepted for any of the activities of the Keyport Garden Club and can be indicated on 
the sponsor form. 
 
Thank you for considering partnering with us as a sponsor of the 2024 Keyport 
GardenWalk. Please return the completed sponsor form with your donation using the 
self-addressed, stamped envelope provided. If you have any questions, please contact 
me at KeyportGardenClub@gmail.com  
 
Warmest regards, 
Kim Mundrane-Tuohy,  
President, Keyport Garden Club

Keyport Garden Club 
PO Box 604, Keyport NJ 07735 
KeyportGardenClub@gmail.com
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